
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brussels, 16th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the 
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, 
and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
 
In line with our previous communication, after having joined the Cowater International Group in October 2020, 
Transtec operated a name change to "Cowater International" and in this framework the Group will submit one 
CoP by the deadline set for Cowater International Inc. at the latest. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Marie-Astrid Corbisier 
Managing Director 
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